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Top DEP Stories  
 
PennLive: DEP sends violation notices to gas company over sediment issues in PA creek 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2022/09/dep-sends-violation-notices-to-gas-company-over-sediment-
issues-in-pa-creek.html  
 
PA Environment Digest: DEP Issues 2 NOVs against PA General Energy for Water Pollution Discharges 
into the Loyalsock Creek from Gas Pipeline/Water Withdraw Construction in Lycoming County 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2022/09/dep-issues-2-novs-against-pa-general.html  
 
Renovo Record: Wolf Administration: Protect yourself from ticks, mosquitoes while outdoors during fall 
months 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/87182  
 
Mention  
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Council continues to deliberate usage request for former ACF property 
https://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_31d66c55-a5d1-55ca-ba7f-e81cafb03204.html   
 
Climate Change 
 
York Dispatch: Climate change already torments the poor. It will soon come for the rich 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/editorials/2022/09/27/climate-change-already-torments-
the-poor-it-will-soon-come-for-the-rich/69522323007/ 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: New report outlines PA climate goals 
https://www.cpbj.com/new-report-outlines-pa-climate-goals/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Pennsylvania spending $45M to establish 3 new state parks 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/pennsylvania-spending-45m-to-establish-3-new-state-
parks/article_b35b12ee-d3c9-5aaa-b7af-d91faaa4c302.html 
 
Times Observer: Free Master Watershed Steward Information webinar in Oct. 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/free-master-watershed-steward-information-webinar-in-
oct/article_53a73b2a-c657-544a-b335-82c1af1a0466.html 
 
Pennlive: Central Pennsylvania gets one of three new state parks 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/09/central-pennsylvania-gets-one-of-three-new-state-parks.html 
 
York Daily Record: New state parks coming to York, Chester, Wyoming counties 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2022/09/27/pennsylvania-creating-three-new-state-parks-york-
chester-wyoming-counties/69521515007/ 
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York Dispatch: York County welcomes new state park, Susquehanna Riverlands 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2022/09/27/york-county-welcomes-new-state-park-
susquehanna-riverlands/69522400007/ 
 
York Dispatch: Governor announces PA's new state park - Susquehanna Riverlands 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/videos/news/local/2022/09/27/governor-announces-pas-new-state-
park-susquehanna-riverlands/10444774002/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Pennsylvania spending $45M to establish 3 new state parks, including one in York 
County 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/govt-and-politics/pennsylvania-spending-45m-to-establish-3-new-
state-parks-including-one-in-york-county/article_af674c26-3e67-11ed-aeb0-af190acaf1f3.html 
 
CBS21: PA turns beautiful 1,100 acre York County site into state park 
https://local21news.com/news/local/pa-turns-beautiful-1100-acre-site-into-state-park# 
 
WGAL: Gov. Tom Wolf celebrates creation of three new state parks in Pennsylvania 
https://www.wgal.com/article/gov-tom-wolf-announces-locations-of-three-new-state-parks-in-
pennsylvania/41409414 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Lose Park groundbreaking begins process of restoring park for neighborhood 
use 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/09/lose-park-groundbreaking-begins-process-of-
restoring-park-for-neighborhood-use/  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: DCNR opens applications for Trails Advisory Committee 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/dcnr-opens-applications-for-trails-advisory-
committee/article_3f39d520-3dfb-11ed-9676-43700a519790.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Fall is for planting: Rain garden resources from Penn State Extension 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/fall-is-for-planting-rain-garden-resources-from-penn-state-
extension/article_a16d0bcc-3dfb-11ed-8ea0-27ca9515d9cc.html  
 
Renovo Record: Governor Wolf celebrates creation of three new State Parks 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/87175 
 
Renovo Record: Additional state forest roads opening across the state for hunting seasons, other 
outdoor activities this fall 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/87186  
 
Drought 
 
FOX43: Drought impact on fall foliage in Central Pa. 
https://www.fox43.com/article/weather/drought-impact-fall-foliage-trees-change/521-98817cdd-3ff3-
46f1-8dfd-806aa21ef19b 
 
Mining 
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Bradford Era: Economic growth in northeast Pennsylvania comes with coal mine cleanup 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/economic-growth-in-northeast-pennsylvania-comes-with-
coal-mine-cleanup/article_cf93f472-c6b6-5b7f-b7a0-c3e522f96ef4.html 
 
Energy  
 
Erie Times: Floating Solar Farms Are a Game Changer 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/environment/2022/09/28/floating-solar-farms-game-changer-
environment/69518847007/ 
 
Standard Speaker:  Coal refuse paying dividends in NEPA, panel told in Hazleton  
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/coal-refuse-paying-dividends-in-nepa-panel-told-in-
hazleton/article_7702710a-1533-5b79-85b7-370170c24319.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Solar company accused of deception  
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/09/solar-company-accused-of-deception/ 
 
WITF: Federal money is now headed to Pennsylvania, other states, for building up fast EV chargers on 
highways 
https://www.witf.org/2022/09/27/federal-money-is-now-headed-to-pennsylvania-other-states-for-
building-up-fast-ev-chargers-on-highways/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Fair to hold PPL safety demonstrations 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/092622/page/4/story/fair-to-hold-ppl-safety-
demonstrations  
 
Gant News: More windmill superloads expected tomorrow and Thursday 
https://gantnews.com/2022/09/27/more-windmill-superloads-expected-tomorrow-and-thursday/  
 
Waste 
 
Republican Herald: Odors in Porter Township prompting complaints action 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/odors-in-porter-twp-prompting-complaints-
action/article_358da3ae-86ce-5bad-a89c-91db6da79b80.html 
 
Air 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: North Philadelphia junkyard fire knocks out rail service and spurs air-quality alert 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/philadelphia/north-philadelphia-junkyard-fire-pollution-
20220927.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Giant Company recognized for reducing store refrigerant emission 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/09/28/giant-company-recognized-for-reducing-store-refrigerant-
emission/ 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: EPA recognizes Giant for refrigerant emissions reduction 
https://www.cpbj.com/epa-recognizes-giant-for-refrigerant-emissions-reduction/ 
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Water 
 
Meadville Tribune: Water tank relining project delayed 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/water-tank-relining-project-delayed/article_3f04b464-3e8a-
11ed-8c8f-d3030504fef2.html 
 
Scranton Times:  Mayfield flood control study won’t be done until next year 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/mayfield-flood-control-study-wont-be-done-until-next-
year/article_3228134b-a28e-504a-8f51-88120c88d569.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Marietta Borough Council updates stormwater ordinance, approves building 
maintenance 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/marietta-borough-council-updates-stormwater-ordinance-
approves-building-maintenance/article_c9d0beb6-3c42-11ed-8ac4-b7b678a43902.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Leacock supervisors support farmer for grant to use biochar in stormwater 
management 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/leacock-supervisors-support-farmer-for-grant-to-use-
biochar-in-stormwater-management/article_3e5c61a0-3945-11ed-bc0e-43ccdd13d974.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Volunteers clean up Kaercher Creek during annual fall event 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/09/27/volunteers-clean-up-kaercher-creek-during-annual-fall-
event/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: AWA, landlord in billing dispute 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/09/awa-landlord-in-billing-dispute/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
York Daily Record: The changing view from York Township’s Coventry Road, 1999 and 2022 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2022/09/27/a-changing-view-from-york-townships-coventry-road-
1999-and-2022/69521822007/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Pennsylvania’s game and fish threatened by invasive species, disease and habitat loss 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/09/28/pennsylvanias-game-and-fish-threatened-by-invasive-
species-disease-and-habitat-loss/ 
 
Lebtown.com: DHL spends $20 million on lot for Clear Springs Logistics Park 
https://www.lebtown.com/2022/09/27/dhl-spends-20-million-on-lot-for-clear-springs-logistics-park/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Waste from Florida's old phosphate mines a concern as Hurricane Ian approaches 
https://cumberlink.com/news/national/waste-from-floridas-old-phosphate-mines-a-concern-as-
hurricane-ian-approaches/article_e20d3e11-10ac-5943-862d-4f4ceae35baa.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Regrow vegetables from kitchen scraps on a sunny windowsill 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/ap/lifestyles/regrow-vegetables-from-kitchen-scraps-on-a-
sunny-windowsill/article_9c260c67-7a3d-541c-85e8-5eae47c8bd1b.html 
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Milton Standard-Journal: Patton breaking ground on new warehouse 
https://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_5a18fb3c-5f73-534c-91b4-92df5df8d2ac.html  
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